

Important COVID-19 Testing Information from the Superintendent Friday, December 18, 2020

A Message from Superintendent, Dr. Nancy Lynch

Dear Parents and Guardians,

As outlined in my December 16 Headline News, we have again secured the services of PMH Laboratory, Inc. to provide RUSD Staff and the district community with COVID-19 testing on our RUSD campuses January 5th through 7th. Details regarding the January PMH testing are here.

In addition, you can use your own health care provider for COVID-19 testing or take advantage of the Curative Community Testing which is being coordinated through Marin Public Health and will be available 5 days per week in Marin County beginning on December 21st. Appointments will be opened up 4 days prior to the testing day. The mobile Curative Testing Schedule can be found here. For information on Curative visit https://curative.com.

Additional COVID-19 testing information from Marin Public Health is available here on their website.

Happy Holidays,

Nancy Lynch, Ed.D. Superintendent

Have questions or comments?

Click on the **Parent Feedback Form.** A few of our District Communications Committee members will regularly check this link for new questions and comments and will be able to help respond to questions promptly.

Parent Feedback Form

Visit our Website

Follow Us on Instagram!

